
In recognition of Rosebud Mining Company’s application of new technologies, substantial cost savings of 

BAMR’s AML fund, and increasing public awareness of SMCRA, RMC received the 2017 Western 

Pennsylvania Environmental Award honored presented by The Pennsylvania Environmental Council 

(PEC), (click on PEC VIDEO and PEC WEB PAGE to view).  RMC received the award on May 24, 2017, 

when the Ehrenfeld AML contract was still in its first construction year of the proposed three year 

contract. 
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